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BUILDING SERVANTLEADERS

WELCOME TO BRENDA COWAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Lieutenant Brenda Cowan was the first African-American female fire fighter

March 2019

in Lexington, Kentucky. She was a committed member of Engine 18

for her entire 12 year career. She radiated honor and pride
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whenever firefighters
were mentioned and
from time to time, she
would say,

"I'm an ordinary
person doing an
extraordinary job."

Through Brenda's death
on February 13, 2004,
she inspires warmth,
kindness, and love for
all. Her death has
touched people from all
walks of life in various
parts of the community,
the state and the nation.

Lt. Brenda Cowan

Naming our school was no easy task! We would like
to thank every community member who submitted
one of the 132 different names for us to consider
and everyone who reached out to share their
perspective! Your input was valuable in our naming
committee's research and consideration. Thank you
to our Naming Committee members for their time
and commitment to the process!

Through the rain and snow, the construction team is working diligently to
complete our beautiful building! From Richmond Road, you can catch a glimpse
of their hard work!

We are excited about the
progress!
*Building is 51% complete

* Brick is being laid

* Roofing has started
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We would love to hear from you! Em =
Join us at Crossroads Andover on 4128 Todds Road for monthly community 82 i
forums. In these meetings, you will receive updates on construction, hiring, arts
integration, community involvement, partnerships, after school programming and :
more! We will also have the opportunity to answer questions and share ideas for Location for
our school and community. KIDS ARE WELCOME! (See dates and times on Calendar) Community Meetings &
To read the minutes from the February Community Meeting, visit: Early Kindergarten Enrollment

bit.ly/BCEfebcommunity S .

KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT 4128 Todds Rd, Lexington

February brought our newest and youngest students to
Brenda Cowan elementary! BCE Adminstrative Assistant
Ben Runyun says,

"It was great to see all of the families at the first round of
enrollment, and we hope to see even more in April!"

The next round of registration will be open from
April 9 - 26th (details in Calendar).

For more information and a full list of registration
requirements, visit: www.fcps.net/enrollment

Please give your kids a chance to vote on our school colors!

SCHUOL CULORS bit.ly/BCEspirif

" FCPS Elementary Chief

MEGAN BARNES

Curriculum Coach

GRACE COTTAM

Media Library Specialist

O O © @BCEfayette



